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STATE

AB 1720 (Nunez)

Today, AB 1720 was heard and passed through the Assembly Public Employees, Retirement and Social Security Committee with a vote, along party lines, of 5-3.  Staff testified in opposition to this legislation.  This measure could be heard as early as next week on the Assembly floor.   

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Turner, State Affairs at 213-922-2122.
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